
       June 7 & 8, 2025

Our Lady of Lourdes
515 Sicily Avenue (Church & Rectory)

324 E. Corinth Avenue
(Parish Center & Office)

PO Box 90 (Mailing Address)
Ravenna, NE  68869

P A R I S H   C O M M U N I T Y   P A S T O R A L   S T A F F

PASTOR Father Richard L. Piontkowski  452.3109 (Parish Center)  452.3314 (Rectory) or 530-5803 (Cell)
Loup City Rectory - 704 North 9th, PO Box 626, Loup City, NE  68853  745.0315   (Rectory)

PARISH OFFICE MANAGER   Kathy (Cook) Vogt  452.3109  (Parish Center) or 750-7835 (Cellphone)
K-12 DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION AND PARISH YOUTH MINISTER

        Joan Clifton 452.3109 (Parish Center), or 380-5946 (Cellphone)
             Website:   www.oll-ravenna.com E-mail:  ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com

Strengthen your servants who ask for your healing, O Lord
Guide and direct our doctors, nurses, pastoral ministers, and all who

serve as instruments of healing for our people...
Father Marty Egging, Teresa Coulter,

 Liz Wroblewski, Larry Habe,  Carol Hall,
Karen Vogt, Donna Curtis, & Ryder Barent

If you, or an immediate family member, is experiencing a serious health issue and wish to be included on this
list, please let us know. Names on the list will be taken off after one month, unless we are notified that the

health issue continues.

St. Mary’s
504 N Sycamore Street

Pleasanton, NE  68866

n

 

We Welcome All Our Visitors and Guests!

Mass Schedule
           June 7-15, 2025

6/7 Saturday      5:00 p.m.  +Don Stittle
   *7:00 p.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

6/8 Sunday               *8:00 a.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’’s
   10:30 a.m.  +Julie Bernt

6/9 Monday                    *******No Services********
6/10 Tuesday       8:30 a.m.   Bible Sharing at OLL
6/11 Wednesday          *******No Services********
6/12 Thursday         *******No Services********
6/13 Friday         *******No Services********

6/14 Saturday     5:00 p.m.  +Dale Busch
   *7:00 p.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

6/15 Sunday   * 8:00 a.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
  10:30 a.m.           +Tom Obermiller

   Our Lady of Lourdes
   §Seneca Sunrise

                  *St. Josaphat’s at Loup City

   Diocesan Appeal 2025          OLL       Pleasanton
   GOAL     $17,689.00       $3,192.00
   RECEIVED As of 5/19/2025     $11,830.00       $2,790.00
   # OF FAMILIES GIVING/GOAL         53/70            9/12

Steubenville of the Rockies
Attention high school students. Take this opportunity and register today to become part of a
growing group of teens who continue to grow their love in Christ. United with Christ and with
each other we can restore hope to our world. Go to gidiocese.org/Steubenville for details and
to register.

Save the Date
June 21st WALK OF HOPE to help bring Huntington's Disease from "Rareness to Awareness".
This will be the 11 year for our event. This year to be held in Saint Paul at St. Peter and Paul's
Church in the Parish Life Center 713 Elm St. Doors open at 10:00am, T-shirts and registration,
raffle ticket sales with live auction after the walk. Food truck available for lunch. Questions can
be sent to Janis Lewandowski 308-750-4914 or lewandowskijanis@yahoo.com.
Please help keep up the fight to end this genetic disease.  Thank you.

Worldwide Marriage Encounter
“The love of God has been poured out into our hearts through the Holy Spirit that has been given
to us.” Invite God into your marriage. The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Experience is:
Sept. 19-21, Grand Island, NE For questions, feel free to contact: Brenda & Gary Granger: 402-
370-5839  Space is limited, so reserve your weekend early. For more information about World-
wide Marriage Encounter, please visit www.wwme.org Follow us on Instagram and Facebook!
@worldwidemarriageencounter

Ignite the Fire Festival,
Saturday, June 21st, at “The Oaks,” (13611 Pioneers Blvd, Lincoln). Join Our Lady of Good
Counsel Retreat House for a day of faith, music, and community! All ages welcome! The after-
noon begins with a 4 pm Mass, Corpus Christi Procession followed by Confessions, Adoration,
and prayer teams. Live music, food trucks, vendors, bounce house, games and fireside chats
round out the evening followed by Christian Rock Band VOTA. Ticket Price $5/person.



OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $1,962.00
EFT Received $1,970.00
Income budgeted per week $3,294.50
Budget for 7/24-6/25 $171,314.00
Ascension $340.00
Building Fund $180.00

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Weekend Offering Received $3,040.00
Offering EFT $220.00
Income Budgeted per week $826.63
Budget for 7/24/-6/25 $42,985.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last  Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Saturday, June 14 Sunday, June 15

Hospitality
Betty S., Toni S. Todd & Kate VanWinkle

    Lector
Kevin Vogt Lon Bohn

Eucharistic Mnister
Dale Kriha Becky Behrendt

Altar Servers
Cassie Coulter Caleb Dethlefs
Piper Kriha Ava Dethlefs

June 7  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL
 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

June 8  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL

June 10 8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL
June 14 5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
June 15 8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL
  HAPPY FATHER’S DAY

June 16  8:00 p.m. Men’s Holy Name Mtg.
June 17  8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL

      Parish/ Committee Meetings
Men’s Holy Name at 8:00 p.m.,

Monday, June 16th

Just FYI
There WILL NOT be any weekday Masses next week, June 9th through the 13th so Father
can get fully rested from his recent hospital stay. No noon Mass at SMPleasanton either.
God bless you for all your prayers and support during my recent hospitalization and continuing
recovery.  For those who may not know, at the end of May I spent seven days in the hospital with
five in the intensive care unit.  It was a lung infection/pneumonia of some kind.  The doctors think
that I was not fully healed after the last bout of pneumonia in March.  Included in this are some heart
complications that, God willing, will resolve themselves.Thanks to your prayers, I'm still here.
With this in mind, I do need to slow down a bit this summer to give the body a chance to heal.  I'm
planning on resuming saying Masses on the weekend but asking other priests to fill in until I feel
better.  All weddings, baptisms and funerals will be provided by me as health permits.  Please feel
free to contact me about any questions you may have as this is going to drive me stir crazy and I
need to keep the brain occupied.  Please let me know immediately of people in the hospital or on
hospice so that I can visit them or arrange for another priest to do so.  Hey, I'm going to be in Grand
Island and Kearney anyway for medical appointments and I really enjoy visiting with all my parishio-
ners. Have a Great, Blessed and Safe Summer!   Fr. Richard Piontkowski

Wear Red
This weekend is Pentecost Sunday. Pentecost is a significant Christian festival celebrated 50 days
after Easter, marking the gift of the Holy Spirit to the apostles. The term comes from the Greek
word "pentekoste," meaning "fiftieth". We wear red on Pentecost Sunday to symbolize the fire of
the Holy Spirit and the unity of believers. This tradition reflects the flames of the Spirit that de-
scended upon the apostles, representing the transformative power of the Holy Spirit in the church.
Additionally, wearing red signifies the good news of Jesus being communicated to all people,
emphasizing inclusivity and the shared experience of faith. Overall, red serves as a visual reminder
of the Holy Spirit's presence and the celebration of the church's mission. So wear your red.

New Ministerial Schedule
I will be working on the new schedule starting with the first weekend in July. Remember that the
Mass times change to the 7 pm on Saturday nights and 8 am on Sundays for the next year. IF
you want to change to different times for your ministry let me know in the next few days. And we
could always use more help with ALL the ministries so please consider offering your time. Call the
office at 452-3109 and if no one answers, leave a message. Can also send an email. Thanks.

Pilgramage Tour
St. Ann’s in Doniphan announces a pilgrimage bus trip Thursday, June 12th to Gower, MO to visit the
resting place of Sister Wilhemina. She was an African-American Catholic nun from rural Missouri who
founded the Benedictines of Mary, Queen of Apostles. Her remains have been seen as incorrupt since
her exhumation in May 2023 (to be interred at a different church). We have booked a 56 seat passen-
ger bus with a few spots still open. Cost is $56 (does not include food). To reserve your spot, call
Christine Quist at 402-984-8110 or email stanns.@cdolin.net.

Totus Tuus--Registration is now Open!
Our Lady of Lourdes will host Totus Tuus the week of July 27-August 1. The elementary pro-
gram, grades K thru 6th grade (based on the 2024/2025 school year) will run Monday thru
Friday from 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. The middle school/high school program, grades 7-12 (based
on the 2024/2025 school year) will run Sunday thru Thursday from 6:00-8:15 p.m. Registration
fee is $40.00 per attendee with a maximum of $120.00 per family. Please register at
gidiocese.org/totus-tuus. Register by July 6th and receive a FREE t-shirt. Registration will
remain open for any walk-in participants the week of the program. Please call Joan Clifton if you
have any questions-308-380-5946.

Parish Registration Forms
IF you haven’t returned your forms, PLEASE get them in as soon as possible. I would like to
get everyone’s information updated. Thanks.

Formed.org XXT4C6




